
 

 

There still remains some uncertainty as to the future of Nopepsort© and the urban orienteering 
league they have supported over the last few years. 

After a long and thoughtful period the central organising team for UK Urban League Orienteering 
have decided to rebrand the Nopesport Urban League for the remaining events being run in 2014 
and for future years.  

The Nopesport Urban League will from now on be known as the UK Urban League. Please could you 
therefore refer to your urban event as an UK Urban League Event from now on, as well as any 
regional league your event is also part of (Eg SEOUL) but no longer include the name Nopesport?  

By making this change now the organisers of the UK Urban Orienteering League hope to establish a 
secure future for national urban orienteering. Any publicity material you have already produced that 
includes Nopesport’s name and logo is still fine to use; do not go to any expense changing flyers 
unless you are already planning to have them reprinted. If you could alter your website details 
however this would be appreciated. The Logo for the UK Urban League is at the top of this letter and 
I have included it with this e-mail for your use instead. Please let me know if you require the logo in 
a different format. 

There are no changes planned for the format of the UK league, the events selected for 2014, the 
courses being included or the method of downloading results. Brian Ward and Roger Thetford are 
available should you need further details about this. 

The central organising team for UK Urban League Orienteering is very grateful for the prompt and 
positive responses received from urban event organisers and their clubs when we took on finalizing 
the 2014 UK league programme. Preliminary plans for 2015 are at an early stage and we will be in 
touch with regional urban league organisers, clubs and fixtures secretaries later this year. 

Thank you for your help. 

David Pal, DEE. On behalf of the central organising team for UK Urban League Orienteering. 


